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April 18, 2024


Dear City Vendor,


The City of Grand Island is pleased to inform your accounts receivable department that we now have the capability to pay you electronically.  
· This means the City’s bank will now pay your bank electronically.  
· The City wants to provide you with better service, quicker time on receiving money due to you and of course tremendous cost saving to everyone.  
· No more waiting for that City check to be mailed to you. 
· Remittance stubs will be emailed to the email address of your choice. 

If this is something your company is interested in then please log on to www.grand-island.com and click the Your Government – Finance-City Vendor Electronic Deposit drop down and fill out the ACH form and return to us either by;

Email to:
accountspayable@grand-island.com

Fax to:
308-385-5565

Mail to:
City of Grand Island
PO Box 1968
Grand Island, NE  68802


We appreciate your time.

Sincerely,

Carmen Rodriguez

Carmen Rodriguez
City of Grand Island
Accounts Payable
308-385-5444 Ext 193
308-385-5565 Fax
nrenz@grand-island.com
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